
 

 

 

 
At The Willows our students are Safe, Respectful and Responsible. We love 

seeing our families joining us for Year Level Parades each week. At each Year 

Level Parade students are acknowledged for demonstrating these values, with 

awards for academic achievement, excellent behaviour and attendance.Times 

for all Parades are in this Newsletter. 

 

 

Make Good Choices 

 

Our fortnightly focus recently has been ‘Make Good Choices’. This focus has allowed all year levels 

to discuss what is a good choice in various situations. Students discussed the ways they make good 

choices every day by being Safe – keeping hands feet and objects to self, being Respectful – 

accepting the differences of others and being Responsible – completing set tasks.  

Classes have learnt how they can think through situations and understand how they can make a 

good choice. They have made displays and completed sorting activities.  

Look at our Prep students displaying how to make good choices, every day and working on deciding 

what are good choices.   

 

75 Star and No Major Rewards Week 10 

Our students are earning stars in readiness for the 75 Star reward with their class at the end of the 

Term. They have been working hard and displaying expected behaviours in all areas of the school. 

Most of our students are well on the way to gaining 75 stars. The 75 Star Rewards will include; Board 

games, arts and craft, dancing, technology time and games on the oval. Great fun! 

Another celebration of positive behaviour for learning is the No Majors Reward, students who have 

displayed exemplary behaviour for the entire Term, will take part in this Reward time in Week 10. 
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